

Dear Prospective Partner,

The purpose of this letter is to invite you to join us as a Corporate Sponsor for the 2nd Annual Temple-Belton Board of REALTORS "Duck Dash". This is a family friendly festival including a 5K fun run and rubber duck race, benefiting the Children's Advocacy Center of Central Texas.

The Children's Advocacy Center provides a safe place where child abuse victims and their families receive counseling, sexual assault exams, and family advocacy services that provide hope, healing and gives them back their childhood. CACCT also provides a safe place where law enforcement, prosecutors, and child protective service workers can investigate abuse allegations in a manner sensitive to the needs of young victims.

Your sponsorship helps to defray the cost of organizing the event. Funds received from sponsorships are used to purchase t-shirts, awards, prizes, and supplies for the event. Any additional money from sponsorships will help go toward our fundraising goal of \$10,000.

The Duck Dash Festival will be held on Saturday, September 22, 2018 from 9:00am-3:00pm. The festival will take place in Yettie Polk Park in Belton with the 5K fun run starting at 9:30am and the rubber ducks being launched at 1:30pm

This Community event will provide an opportunity for Corporate Sponsors to:

- * Gain or expand visibility in the community
- * Participate in a successful community event
- * Support an event that directly benefits the local Children's Advocacy Center

If you are interested in a Corporate Sponsorship, please contact us so that we may extend all sponsorship benefits to you for the selected sponsorship level. To ensure the placement of your name/logo on the t-shirts and event day materials, please submit the registration form by September 5th.

We hope that you will join our partnership in helping the children of Central Texas.

Sincerely yours,

Bonnie Dominguez 2018 Duck Dash Event Chairman Temple-Belton Board of REALTORS





